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From: Marina Bolotnikova
To: Plan Commission Comments
Cc: Rummel, Marsha
Subject: Support for apt building on S Blair St
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 9:00:40 AM

Hi there, 

I'm a resident of Madison's 6th district and am writing to express my strong support for the
eight-story, 178-unit apartment building proposed for S Blair St on the agenda for today's plan
commission meeting, as well as the demolition of existing commercial buildings and any
zoning changes required to get the apartment building built. 

I also strongly support the other agenda items related to the construction of new
apartment buildings - #s 19-22 and #s 23-26. Current and future residents of my district and of
Madison as a whole would benefit greatly from the relief in housing costs that will come from
increased housing supply. Thank you! 

Marina Bolotnikova

-- 
Marina Bolotnikova • marinabolotnikova.com
@mbolotnikova
U.S. Central Time (NYC -1)
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